
Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions

Coriander
Especially appropriate for creative individuals who 
struggle when locked into situations of predictability 
and routine. Coriander refreshes and revives our 
spirits. It can be helpful in overcoming fear of 
failure or fear of making decisions.  Coriander is 
particularly valuable during convalescence from 
illness, when energy levels are low and stress is 
often high.  Coriander is used for digestive problems 
such as fl atulence, nausea, and stomach cramps. It 
has been used in treatment programs for anorexia.

Copyright Butterfl y Expressions


